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Newsletter

Date - 04/02/22

Dear Sacred Heart Families and Community,

Welcome back to all our families and we welcome our new families and prep students!
Hope you all had a wonderful summer break.

This first newsletter is tailored especially for the families who may not have used our
service before and are wondering what we do at OSHC. The children’s time in our care is
centred around the concept of learning through play experiences, we provide many
opportunities and activities where children can explore their creativity, investigate ideas,
learn about building friendships and so much more. Some of our favourite activities
include arts and craft, cooking experiences, building and construction projects, sports, and
active group games! Children get to select activities of interest and be spontaneous both
indoors and outdoors.

Paramount to running OSHC service is creating a safe play environment, we ensure their
physical environment is free of risk and we want all children to feel safe, secure, and
supported.

We have a full and comprehensive list of laws and regulations we adhere to, and our own
planning tools. If you would like to learn more about how we operate our OSHC service,
please visit before or after school and | would be more than happy to speak with you and
answer your queries.

Warm Regards,

Shubra (Program Coordinator)
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